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From: William Ramirez
To: Board of Supervisors (BOS)
Subject: IFR notice of public board meeting on October 21, 2024
Date: Tuesday, September 17, 2024 4:14:15 PM
Attachments: ENG_IFR_Public_Board_Meeting_October_2024.pdf

ESP_IFR_Public_Board_Meeting_October_2024.pdf

 

Good afternoon,

Per the Administrative Code, Instituto Familiar de la Raza is submitting the attached notice of
its public meeting of the Board of Directors, which will be held on Monday, October 21st,
2024. 

Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions.

Thanks,
-- 

William Ramirez
Communications Specialist
Instituto Familiar de La Raza

*CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE:  This message and any attachments are solely for the intended recipient(s) and may contain confidential
or privileged information protected by Federal and State law. If you are not the intended recipient, please notify me by reply e-mail and
immediately and permanently delete this message and any attachments.  Please be aware that any disclosure, copying, distribution or
unauthorized use of the contents of this information, or the taking of any action in reliance on the contents of this information, is strictly
prohibited and may be unlawful. Thank you.
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